
 

Dear doctors  

 

I am very thankful  

 

That every day you  leave your bubble 

 

And risk your lives for us. 

 

Every couple of hours  

 

You change your PPE gear 

 

To protect yourself and us  

 

From covid-19. 

 

We are very blessed to have you 

 

Caring for others, 

 

Caring for your staff  

 

And your colleagues. 

 

Day by day your family 

 

Worries whether you will come  

 

Home today, 

 

Whether you will catch the virus, 

 

And bring it home. 

 

It must be a worry for you 

 

And your family  

 

But with your hard work and  

 

Dedication  

 

So many lives are being saved. 

 

Your continued courage  

 



Has helped so many people already. 

 

We admire your hard work  

 

And your passion to help us fight against  

 

Covid-19. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

Zaelea Whitehead - a girl in a bubble  

 

 Kerikeri, NZ 

  


